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“r, Jan B, van Erp SHanauer
Araonne National Laboratory RMattson
Reactor Analysis & Safety Division SC (NRR-4222)
07100 South Cass Avenue TSB R/F
Argonne, I111nofs €043

Dear M . van Erp:
Thank you for your letter of July 24, 1999 which enclosed
a copy of the draft proceedinas of the NRC Executive Seminar
held January 28, 1980, We have reviewed the araft of my talk
and made editorial comments. A cony of the marked-up section
is enclosed for your use.
Sincerely,

Orig gi~-o% 1Y
KX pentod

-

Harold R. Denton, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Requlation

Enclosure:
As stated
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